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I unequivocally oppose this bill.  The people in Oregon, through our voting process, 

rejected this idea.  We do not want Rank Choice Voting and have used our 

constitutional right to vote to cast our votes against this idea in the State of Oregon. 

Why won’t those in Salem listen to the voters?  Why would you want to go around 

those who have spoken through voting to change what we have already voted 

against?  This move shows how corrupt and dirty the Democratic Party truly is.   


